
Memorandum P20129-296 
 
 
 
To:  Michael Mazza 
  Village of Orland Park 
 
From:  Doug Fair, ASLA, PLA  
  Project Manager / Landscape Architect 

 
Date:  June 9, 2017 
 
Subject: Freddy’s Frozen Custard 

Final Landscape Plan Review #2 
 

   
This review is based on the following documents, pursuant to requirements of Village 
Landscape Development Code Section 6-305 (Landscaping and Bufferyards).  
 

 Landscape Plan, Freddy’s Frozen Custard, Sheets L1.0 & L2.0, dated 05/24/17,  
by Kimley Horn 

 
 

Final Landscape Plan – Recommended for Approval 
 
All previously identified issues related to the approval of the final landscape plan for this 
project have been satisfactorily addressed. It is our recommendation that the final landscape 
plan for Freddy’s Frozen Custard dated 05/24/17, be approved in conformance with the 
Village landscape ordinance. 
 
 
End of Comments. 

 


